
Pilinut Press News June 2009 
 
News:  
 
New Reference Desk Material:  Summer is just around the corner.  Here are some great ideas 
on fun ways to increase vocabulary and improve reading skills while enjoying the summer break.  
You will find more ideas on the Reference Desk feature on the www.pilinutpress.com website. 
Free teaching aids for parents and teachers are also available.  
 
Enriched Summer Reading Program  Retaining reading skills over the summer vacation is 
important to a good start in the next school year.  Here are painless ideas on how to encourage 
your child to keep those skills well practiced. 
http://www.pilinutpress.com/Articles/Reading/EnrichedSummerReadingProgram.html 
 
Word Games to Increase Vocabulary  Children love to play games, especially with you.  Here 
are fun games that widen their knowledge of words. Learn more at 
http://www.pilinutpress.com/Articles/Vocabulary/WordGamestoIncreaseVocabulary.html 
 
Building Vocabulary through Activities  Summer is the perfect time to get outdoors and be 
active.  Having fun can also be a great motivator for learning new vocabulary.  Here’s how:  
http://www.pilinutpress.com/Articles/Vocabulary/BuildingVocabularythroughActivities.html 
 
 
Looking for a fun summer read?  Try any of our books.  For young readers try Little Bianca, 
Can You Keep a Secret?, Danny and the Detention Demons, and The Snickerdoodle 
Mystery.  For intermediate readers try the Webb’s Wondrous Tales Books 1 and 2.  For fans of 
writers like Dave Barry and Bill Bryson, try Seoul-Full Letters – a humorous recounting of Mack’s 
adventures in South Korea.  Learn more at www.pilinutpress.com. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued interest in Pilinut Press books.  Feel free to share this e-
mail with your friends and family! 
 
Happy Reading! 
 
Mack H. Webb, Jr. 
Celia Webb 
Pilinut Press, Inc. 
 
41 W. Lee St., Suite 59, #808 
Warrenton, VA 20186 
 
Check out our books at www.pilinutpress.com 
Newest Release:  Seoul-Full Letters 
If you no longer wish to receive our updates, please send an e-mail to 
mainoffice@pilinutpress.com with “Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 
 


